
 
Letter of Thanks from Park High School for Girls Old Girls Association 

 
Remembrance Service – 11 November 2016 

 
 
 
On behalf of the Park High School for Girls Old Girls Association, I would like to express our thanks 
for the invitation to attend the Remembrance Service again this year.  
 
The ladies who were able to attend were very impressed with the procedures and thoroughly 
enjoyed the experience. We would like to mention the excellent input from the prefects who took 
part in the delivery of the service and we felt the pupils who attended the service were also a credit 
to the school.  
 
Thank you once again for including us and we hope you’ll be able to offer us another invitation next 
year. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
Hon Secretary  
 


